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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
KS1 Celebration of Music 
Many thanks to Josie Peach for co-ordinating our creative 
music curriculum for Hedgehogs and Foxes this term. 
The children have really enjoyed their sessions and would 
like to share their experience with you in a special 
assembly on Friday 24th February at 9am.  
We would like to thank the HSF for enabling these music 
sessions to happen. We are delighted that Josie will be 
working with Badgers and Owls in Term 4.  

 
Safer Internet Day 
We have been exploring the power of image in our 
whole school assembly this week and will be following 
this with activities in class. Children have been 
encouraged to talk to family and friends about the photos 
they share, and understand more about how to share 
photos safely. For more information, please see 
http://www.childnet.com/  
 
Maths Reasoning Day 
We are very excited to be welcoming Andrew Jeffrey, 
Mathemagician, to the school on Friday 24th February. He 
will be joining us to enrich our learning through an 
interactive ‘Magic of Maths’ assembly. This will be 
followed by practical reasoning lessons across key stages 
and teams.   

 
HSF Meeting Wednesday 1st March  
The HSF have been working extremely hard this year in 
their fundraising efforts for the school.  
To improve this fundraising further, and to develop a 
willing team of volunteers, we are calling for all parents 
and carers to join us for a meeting on Wednesday 1st 
March at 3pm in the Hall. There will be activities available 
for children and siblings in Hedgehogs Class.  

Dates for your diary! 
Please note these dates are not exhaustive and can be subject to change. 

February 2017 
Monday 20th INSET DAY 
Tuesday 21st Start of Term 4 

Wednesday 22nd Swimming Gala for  
Year 4, 5 and 6 pupils  

Lewes (1pm) 
Friday 24th KS1 Celebration of Music 

Assembly 9am  
Whole School Maths Reasoning 

Day  
March 2017 

Wednesday 1st 
 

Tag Rugby Festival-  
Year 5/6 at Chailey (pm) 
HSF Meeting 3pm – Hall 

Tuesday 2nd World Book Day –  
Details to follow 

Friday 3rd Hedgehogs 
Class Assembly 9am 

Wednesday 8th Owls 
Voice in a Million – Wembley 

Friday 10th Foxes 
Class Assembly 9am 

Tuesday 14th Hedgehogs and Foxes 
Lewes Castle Trip 

Parent Consultations  
3.30pm-5.30pm 

Wednesday 15th Parent Consultations  
5pm-7pm 

Friday 17th Badgers 
Class Assembly 9am 

Friday 24th Owls 
Class Assembly 9am 

Monday 27th Tesco ‘Farm to Fork’  
Easter Trail (whole school) 

Wednesday 29th Skipping Workshops  
(whole school) 

Friday 31st End of Term 4 
April 2017 

Tuesday 18th Start of Term 5 
We hope you all enjoy a restful half term. We look forward 
to seeing you back at school on Tuesday 21st February, after 
the INSET day on Monday 20th.  
 
With best wishes, 

               
Gemma Roxburgh                   Stewart James 
Head of School                       Executive Head 


